
 
 

                                           Welcome to the first newsletter of the 
                                           Spring Semester! Thank you to our school 
                                           community for your continued support of 
                                           our schools and students during these 
                                           challenging times.  As evident of the great 
                                           teaching and instructional support that is 
                                           taking place at our schools I’m excited and
                                           proud to announce the City of Gardena Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
                                           Essay Contest Winners.
Elementary
1St  Place            Bre Johnson                    Purche ES
2nd Place           Howlin Dave Sigue         Amestoy ES
3rd  Place           Jorge J. Guerrero            Chapman ES
 
Middle School
1st  Place            Emmanuel Nwalozie      Peary MS
2nd Place           Mindy Lu                            Peary MS
3rd  Place           Christopher Jearez          Peary MS
 
High School
1st  Place            Natalie Guerrero            Gardena HS
2nd Place           Le’Anne Norfleet            Gardena HS
3rd. Place           Cody Trinidad                  Gardena HS
 
Thank you to our teachers who supported over 300 students who submitted essays.  I’d also like
to acknowledge Council Member Francis as well as the Culture Committee of Gardena for
sponsoring the essay contest.
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         HIGHLIGHTING:
MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR.
ESSAY CONTEST WINNERS

     COVID TESTING FOR 
 STUDENTS AND FAMILIES

           SAFE STEPS 
        SAFE SCHOOLS

   I N  T H I S  I S S U E

         MY COMMUNITY



Make an appointment
online.
A quick-check-in upon
arrival at the site.
The test is free and the
process takes less than 10
minutes, from start to
finish. 
Test results within 24-36
hours via text and email.

1.

2.

3.

4.

The testing process 
is simple:

Link to schedule your
COVID testing
appointment

https://achieve.lausd.net/covidtestingappt
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THE COMMUNITY
STAY UP TO DATE WITH THINGS IN OUR GARDENA COMMUNITY!

Don't miss out on any updates from 
the Wilmington community! Click on the

icons!

Celebrating Black History Month 
 

Superintendent Dr. Michelle King was the
first African-American woman to lead the

Los Angeles Unified School District. Among
her major accomplishments, she raised the
graduation rate. A product of Los Angeles

Unified, she graduated from Palisades High
School, earned her undergraduate degree at

UCLA, her master’s degree at Pepperdine
and her doctorate at the University of

Southern California.

https://www.facebook.com/WilmingtonCommunity/

